
 

Elmstead Parish Council – July 2022 

Tendring  

On 7th June AW attended my first Planning Meeting as a Committee Member. 

On 15th AW attended planning training. 

On 17th GS attended Cabinet where Freeport East, Conservation Areas including Brightlingsea 
and Great Bentley were spoken about.  Cabinet Members spoke about Levelling Up Fund Bid 
Submissions, Careline and Jaywick Sands. 

On 22nd GS met with Planning Officers on various matters. 

On 30th GS attended Resources and Services. 

On 5th GS met with Officers on Planning Matters in our Ward – Alresford and Thorrington 

On 5th Planning Committee considered two planning applications which were both refused. 
GS spoke at this meeting on one of the applications. 
 
On 12th July Full Council took place where a vote took place with reference to the pylons – it 
was unanimous. 

Ian Davidson continues to email out the latest Covid information. 

 

Elmstead 

Visited residents in Hunters Chase and gave them recycling boxes. 

Residents have moved into Boundary End and received boxes. 

Baxter Close boxes new residents. 

Council tax enquiries in Meadow Close. 

Received email with reference to  

Received an email from a resident about an empty property due overgrown shrubs. 
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Gary and Ann Councillors for Elmstead – July 2022 


